
 
 

The District would like YOUR help in 
developing a new Comprehensive Plan 

 
 
The Comprehensive Plan is a requirement from the Pennsylvania Department of 
Education established under Chapter 4 with a focus on data-driven and 
research--based planning.  Throughout this process we will carefully review the 
District’s mission and vision with a focus on student achievement, growth, and 
staff professional development.  This planning process engages our staff, 
parents, community members, and business leaders.  
 
How to Apply: 
  
We invite parents, community members and business leaders to apply, beginning 
on November 1, 2019 to be part of this group to share your ideas on the areas of 
focus which you believe will have an impact on our organization.  The District will 
be accepting interest from parents, community members and business leaders 
starting November 1, 2019 at 8:00 AM through November 15, 2019 at 5:00 PM. 
 
Please apply using the following email address to include your resume and letter 
of interest: comprehensiveplan@upperdarbysd.org​. 
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